
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 19th January 2024 

Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 

Dosbarth Thomas 99.3 % 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 

 
Please make sure you inform the 

school of any necessary 
absence. 

 

 

    

Week ahead 

24th January 
• PTA Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we say goodbye to Miss 

Cutts, LSA, who for the past 

five years has supported in our 

nursery and foundation phase 

classes.  

 

Whilst we are very sad to see 

you go, we wish you all the 

best for the future! 
 

Year 1 & 2 have had 
another busy week this 
week. They started the 

week by making 
Frobscottle, which is the 
BFG’s favourite drink. It 

looked disgusting – green, 
frothy and bubbly but 

actually tasted delicious! 
And on Tuesday they 

carefully followed a recipe 
to make Wonka’s Crunch 
Surprise. They helped to 

measure, stir, crumble and 
sprinkle to create the 
delicious surprise and 

really enjoyed tasting them! 
Well done Year 1 & 2! 

 


